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Suspension of services of the Cruise Train Seven Stars in Kyushu 

 

  Services of the Seven Stars in Kyushu were scheduled to resume from July 14th 2020. However, due 

to damage from heavy rain to rail lines and infrastructure in the Kyushu region, the resumption of 

services will change as below. 

 

  Currently, preparations are being made so that services can resume from the 15th of August. 

The route which the train will travel is currently under review, and will be announced on our home page 

when finalized.    

 

  We look forward to welcoming guests again on the Seven Stars, and thank guests who have been 

waiting for their patience and understanding.  

 

■ Services to be suspended 

Journey Date of departure 

4 Days 3 Nights 

Tue departure 
・July 14th, 21st, 28th 2020 

2 Days 1 Night 
Sat departure 

・July 18th, 25th, August 1st 2020 

  *August 11-14 are a pre-scheduled suspension of services for the Obon holidays in Japan. 

 

■ Planned resumption of services 

1. 4D3N Journey：August 18th 2020 departure 

2. 2D1N Journey：August 15th 2020 departure 

 

*Please note that the train will operate from August 4-7 (4D3N), and 8-9 (2D1N) for training 

purposes in preparation of the resumption of regular services. 

*The dates for the resumption of services is subject to change depending on the weather 

conditions at the time and on the status of areas which have been damaged.    


